
Local water pump companies
Bartley Pump and
Groundwater Pump & Well

were recently acquired by
PumpMan — a leading nationwide
provider of  water pump system
service, repair and expertise. The
merging of  these providers brings a
whole new level of  pump system
expertise to Sonoma County. The
companies have merged to form
PumpMan NorCal, located in Santa
Rosa, which strives to provide the
best customer service to those
using or looking to use water pump
systems.

PumpMan NorCal provides a
range of  residential, agricultural,
municipal and commercial water
pump services. Their services
tackle backflow testing, booster
pump systems, irrigation filters,
solar pumps, well and water
testing, as well as a range of  other
services.

When it comes to residential
clients, PumpMan has worked on
pumps in single family homes all
the way up to apartment buildings.
In the agriculture market,
PumpMan NorCal has helped
wineries and vineyards with a

range of  water systems and pumps,
providing behind the scenes
expertise and helping turn water
into wine. The company also works
with both commercial businesses,
as well as cities and towns, to
design and maintain efficient pump
systems. 

“While we have a specialty in
wells and the agricultural and
municipal markets, the strength of
PumpMan NorCal really rests with

our competent technicians and
satisfied customers,” said Jason
Smith, general manager of
PumpMan NorCal. “We strive to
make every PumpMan NorCal
customer experience a positive one,
leading to stable and repeat
customer relationships.”

PumpMan’s trained technicians
are available around the clock to
address any emergency pump
needs, and have the ability to repair
existing pumps or to design a new
system. With the combining of
these two companies, customers
can expect to continue receiving the
same level of  exceptional service —
but with the added benefit of  being
backed by nationwide support and
increased expertise.

“With the experience and
expertise that comes from merging
Bartley Pump and Groundwater
Pump & Well, PumpMan NorCal
assembled a strong organization
with the necessary tools needed to
be best and most capable provider

of  comprehensive pump services in
the Northern California region,”
Smith said. “PumpMan has
invested time and resources with a
goal of  outfitting each of  its service
centers, including PumpMan
NorCal, with the necessary tools to
meet and exceed customer
expectations.”

The acquisition of  Bartley Pump
and Groundwater Pump & Well
have enabled PumpMan NorCal to
add new capabilities and resources
to their team. As part of  their
extended range of  abilities, the
company has invested in a new
camera van, which allows them to
inspect wells quicker through
high-definition video. 

For homeowners, business
owners and wineries, PumpMan
NorCal over 50 years in the water
pump industry, and it ready to
tackle your water pump needs. 

PumpMan NorCal is located at
4000 South Moorland Ave. in Santa
Rosa. Call them at 707-584-9191.
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